
INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 

Star Trading House recognised by Govt. of India 

Date: 28.09.2024 

Scrip — 532038 

To, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Department of Corporate Affairs 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400001 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is to inform you that in terms of the Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading as framed 

by the Company under the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015, the trading window for dealing in Equity Shares of the Company will be closed for 

Designated Persons of the Company from Oct 01, 2024 and the same will remain closed till 48 hours 

after the dissemination of the Unaudited Financial Results for the second quarter and half year ended 

on 30" September, 2024, 

The details of the date of the Board meeting for approval of Unaudited Financial Results for the 

quarter ended September 30, 2024 shall be intimated in due course of time. 

Accordingly, the Designated Persons of the Company have been advised not to trade in securities 

either by themselves or by their immediate relatives during the aforesaid period of closure of the 

trading window. 

This is for your information and record, please 

Thanking You 


